
 

 

Accepting Town Insurance Bids 

TOWN OF MOUNTAIN  
 

The Town Board of the Town of Mountain, Oconto County, is currently 
seeking bids for Town insurance coverage, which has a renewal date of 
June 15, 2021.  If interested, please contact the Town Office at (715) 276-
6474 or email townofmountain@centurytel.net to receive packet listing 
current town property, equipment, and coverage. 
 
Bids shall be sealed and mailed to Town of Mountain, PO Box 95, Mountain, 
WI  54149-0095 or dropped off at the Town Office at 13503 Weller Road 
with envelope labeled “Insurance Bids”.  Bids will be accepted until 7:00 
p.m. on June 8, 2021. 
 
Bids will be opened and reviewed at the Town Board Meeting held June 8, 
2021 at 7 PM in Mountain’s Bill Lazansky Community Center located at 
13412 State Highway 32/64, Mountain, WI. 
 
The Town Board reserves the right to accept or deny any or all bids. 

 
Dated this 19th day of May, 2021 
Posted this 19th day of May 2021 
         _______________________________ 
                                                                  Lynn Kauzlaric, Town Clerk/Treasurer   
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